## CAPITAL PLANNING COMMITTEE

MINUTES OF ZOOM MEETING OF February 27, 2025

Members Present: George Arvanitis (Finance Committee), Robert Groves (Finance Committee), Nate Longcope(School Committee) Ellen McKay (at-Large),

Visitors: David Grenier (Highway Superintendent)

Absent: Michael Broad (At-Large)

The Zoom meeting was called to order by Ellen McKay at 6:02 PM.

David Grenier, Highway Superintendent discussed the request of a new grader. The costs indicated on the request he submitted was for a smaller unit that is unable to support a plow. Mass DOT has suggested that the Town should purchase a larger unit. He will submit a new request.

The other unit that the Highway request was a tractor.

The committee held a cursory discussion on the request for work on the dam by the Lake Wyola Advisory Committee, the repaving of the driveway at the school and the antifreeze for the air exchange system.

Meetings were schedules as follows:

Tuesday, March 11 at 6:0) PM on the Highway Department requests

Thursday, March 20 at 6:00 PM on the School Department and Lake Wyola dam requests.

The meeting adjourned at 6:45 PM